
 

 

 

Murcia, February 3, 2022 

 

To our stakeholders: 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN 

Global Compact is the preparation and annual publication of a 

Communication of Engagement (COE) that includes a 

statement of continued support for the Global Compact, a 

description of practical actions in relation to the ten principles 

of the Global Compact, and a measurement of current or 

expected results. 

In this sense, the Development Institute of the Region of Murcia 

has not been able to meet the deadline for the communication 

and publication of our COE due to different planning and 

organization issues. 

We hereby request an extension of the deadline so that we can 

send a COE that describes the efforts of our organization and 

the progress in the implementation of the principles of the 

Global Compact. Our COE report will be published on the Global 

Compact website no later than May 7, 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joaquin Gomez Gomez 

Director 
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